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SGH Foundation Celebrates 39th Anniversary!

Upcoming Events

Teddy Bear & Friends “Bowl-a-thon”
November 4th, 2022

in support of our Special Care Nursery • Mike’s Bowling Lanes, Stratford

On August 5th 2022, We PROUDLY celebrated our 39th anniversary
with staff and Board Members. It is truly remarkable how many ways
we’ve been able to support our hospital over the years because of
donors and colleagues like YOU!
It’ll be wonderful to celebrate our milestone 40th anniversary next
year with guests.
Incorporated in 1983, the Foundation is governed by a volunteer board
of directors. The Foundation, through the support of our community,
has raised millions of dollars to purchase equipment and enhance
facilities at Stratford General, touching the lives of countless patients
and their families.

We can never say thank you enough for your support!

Community Members Give Back

A big thank you to Peter Maranger &
AssociatesInc.(PMAI)andCo-operators
for their very generous combined gift
of $50,000 to help purchase a Cardio
Respiratory Ventilator. Your support
has real impact!

Photo: Peter and Beverley Maranger

Thank you to a Young Philanthropist

A young philanthropist
named Rylin Connolly
(5 years old) donated $100
from her firewood sales “to
help the people who help us
when we are sick”. We’d like
to thank you for your hard
work and generosity - well
done, Rylin!

Tim Hortons Smile Week 2022

Thank you to our very generous community who helped support this
year’s SMILE cookie week at Stratford Tim Hortons locations. Proceeds
from the cookie sales will support our “In Our Hands” campaign
replacement MRI for Stratford General Hospital.

STAY TUNED for the announcement of $$$ raised!

Hensall Co-op “Strong Communities” Grant Announcement

We are so grateful to be selected as a
“co-winner” for the Hensall Co-op “Strong
Communities” Initiative. The funds from this
grant ($10,000) will help purchase a bed for
our Surgery Unit.

Ron Touzel, VSGH with Mark Gibson, Corporate Lead
Volunteer Services and Student Engagement HPHA.
Funds raised will be used to purchase new beds.

L-R Andrea Page- ED, SGHF, Jaime Martin, Sam Corriveau, James Aitcheson – Deputy
Mayor, Paul Roulston- In Our Hands Campaign Co-Chair, Rebecca Clothier

We are so appreciative of the Township of Perth South for their investment in our
community’s healthcare. They have made another generous donation of $17,000 from their
Community Safety and Wellness Funding, towards the In Our Hands Capital Campaign.

Perth South Council Gives Back

VSGH


